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From: Nathaniel Chaitkin [mailto:nchaitkin@gmaii.com] 

Sent: Monday, May 30, 2016 8:00 AM 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 

Subject: opposition to pipeline - OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX 

To the members of the Siting Board: 

As a resident of Ridgewood (adjoining Pleasant Ridge), I write to you to urge you to reject Duke Energy's 

proposed routes for a natural gas pipeline - all of them would pass through densely populated areas and 

would create a majorsafety hazard, traffic problems and potential property devaluations for thousands 

of Ohio taxpayers. Please use your position to place this pipeline somewhere less populous, where its 

potential negative impacts will be lessened. Thank you. 

Nat Chaitkin 

4-WavQuartet.com 

BachandBoombox.Gom 

513.375.2136 
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